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Friday 27th January 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Some of our year five and six children went to an 

indoor athletics tournament on Wednesday at 

Holmes Chapel Comprehensive School and came 

third overall. Well done to all involved. A massive 

well done for supporting one another throughout 

the tournament; I have been told that you were 

positive and encouraging the whole way through.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we will be welcoming Miss Wellings to 

Year 1. She will be working alongside Mrs Pullé and 

Mrs Arthur until half term. After half term she 

will take over in Year 1. 

 

Parent Governor Elections 

Massive congratulations to Mrs Julie Theobalds 

who is our newly elected parent governor. We had 

94 votes in total and it was a very close election. 

Many thanks to all of our candidates for being   

willing to put themselves up for election. 

 

Beetle Drive 

Our Rose Queen, Erika Davenport, and her         

attendants are having a Beetle Drive on        

Wednesday 8th February at 6.00pm to raise money 

for The Christie Hospital. More details to follow 

but put the date in your diary and support Erika in 

her fundraising. 

Brereton Preschool Sunday Dinner 

Brereton Preschool unfortunately have had to 

postpone the Sunday dinner 

planned for Sunday 19th 

February. The new date is 

Sunday 21st May so save 

this date in  your diary and 

support our wonderful  

preschool.  

 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 31st January - Reception Health     

Screening  

 
 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before and 

after school care. Just call in to the school office for 

more details.  

 

 

 
 

This week I would like to celebrate our parental 

engagement. 

We saw lots of parents and grandparents getting 

involved in our ‘Stay and Make’ session with      

Reception and Year 1 earlier this week.  

The classrooms and corridor are filled with  

superheroes designed and made by pupils and  

parents. 

Having four parents willing to stand as parent 

governor was wonderful. 

Thank you for engaging with the school to make 

such an impact on your child’s progress and enjoy-

ment.  


